
Hiroshima Japan-Thailand friendship Association 

*** *** *** *** 

 

 On Wednesday October 11th 2023, Pol. Lt. Dr. Manus Nonuch, President of National 

Council on Social Welfare of Thailand (NCSWT) together with Maj. Gen. Khungying Asanee 

Saovapap, President of NCSWT Advisory Board, and the NCSWT Executive Board gave a 

warm welcome to the delegation of Hiroshima Japan-Thailand Friendship Association led by 

Rev. Akizumi Suzuki, President and Mrs. Chanintorn Tada, Vice President of the Association. 

They presented donation in the amount of 460,000 baht to NCSWT as scholarships for the 

year 2024-2026 to be given to female students of low income families in Secondary schools 

in the Northern and Northeastern provinces. The cash donation was presented at NCSWT’s 

meeting room #207, Mahidol Building. 
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